
NO FIREWORKS/ 

NO FIRECRACKERS 
 

By law, 

fireworks 

can only be bought 

and used by adults 

on private property. 

Fireworks cannot be 

used on school prop-

erty.  

 

It’s trick or treat time again! Here are some tips from your school health nurse for a fun and safe Halloween: 

How to make your costume safe? 

 Make sure your child can see. Use face paint instead of masks. 

 To prevent falling, costumes should be no longer than your child’s ankle. 

How to make trick or treating safe? 

 Children should stay in well lit areas and only visit homes that have their outside lights turned on. Children 

should never go inside any house. 

 If you are driving on Halloween night, please be extra careful. Children are excited at Halloween and may 

forget some of the safety rules. 

 

Please remember we are an allergy aware school. Do not send pea-

nuts or candies with nuts to school. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Halloween Safety 

On October 31st students may wear Halloween 

costumes to school. As costumes can be worn all 

day, please make sure your child can work, play 

and dance in this costume. Also please make sure 

they can easily go to the washroom in their 

costumes. Avoid sending props or masks to 

school as they often get lost or are in the way of 

outdoor play. Toy weapons are not allowed at 

school, including knives, guns, light sabers or 

swords. We also ask that you ensure the child’s costume is appropriate for 

school and does not make fun of or hurt other people’s feelings or portray a 

negative stereotype. 

We want this to be a fun day for all. Thank you for your 

support! 

Halloween at Forest Grove Oct. 31 


